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East Baton Rouge Council on Aging Re-Opens Antioch Senior Center 

  

Baton Rouge, L.A. - January 10, 2019 — The East Baton Rouge Parish Council on Aging is excited to 

announce the grand re-opening of the Antioch Park Senior Center. Having outgrown the current facility in less 

than a month, the new Antioch Senior Center will be newer, bigger and better to equip this vast growing 

location.   

  

“The new location will better accommodate the growing number of seniors in the Antioch, Jefferson Highway, 

Shenandoah area.  We are happy the community excited about participating in Council on Aging Activities and 

we welcome even more.” said Tasha Clark-Amar, Chief Executive Officer. 

  

The Senior Center officially reopens to the public on Monday, January 14th for daily activity. A celebratory 

event to commemorate the re-opening in the new location will be held Friday, January 11, 2019 at 11:00 

a.m.  at 7140 E. Antioch Blvd., Baton Rouge, LA, 70817.  

  

The Antioch Senior Center’s hours of operation are 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

 

 

 

#### 
 

East Baton Rouge Council On Aging: Supporting Independence ~ Serving Seniors 
 

Since 1973, the East Baton Rouge Council on Aging (EBRCOA), a 501c3 nonprofit supported by philanthropic 
donations and public funds (federal, state, and local), has served the seniors of East Baton Rouge Parish 
through a spectrum of nutritional and social services such as the nationally recognized Meals on Wheels 
program and over a dozen community senior centers throughout the Parish. EBRCOA is charged with 

discovering and meeting the growing needs of this ever-increasing population. Central to EBRCOA's mission – 
Supporting Independence and Serving Seniors – is proving high-quality services to seniors, the maintenance 

of their personal independence, and the enhancement of their storied lives while being good fiduciary stewards 
of public funds and trust. 

More information about EBRCOA and its services can be found online at www.ebrcoa.org. 

http://www.ebrcoa.org/

